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and 50-301

Mr. Robert E. Link, Vice President

Nuclear Power Department |
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
231 West Michigan Street, Room P379
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Dear Mr. Link:

SUBJECT: POINT BEACH NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 - CHANGE OF NRC
PROJECT MANAGER

Effective July 4, 1993, NRC Project Management responsibility for the Point
Beach Nuclear Power Plant, Unit Nos. 1 and 2 has been transferred from
Anthony T. Gody, Jr. to Allen G. Hansen.

A1l direct correspondence for the Project Manager should be sent to:

Allen G. Hansen, Project Manager

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 13-E-21

Washington, DC 20555

Allen G, Hansen’s telephone number is 301-504-1390. Please revise your

records to reflect these changes.
Sincerely,

lon Hopkins/for

John N. Hannon, Project Director

Project Directorate 111-3

Division of Reactor Projects I11/1V/V

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
cc: See next page
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July 12, 1993

Docket Nos. 50-266
and 50-301

Mr. Robert E. Link, Vice President
Nuclear Power Department

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
23] West Michigan Street, Room P379
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Dear Mr. Link:

SUBJECT: POINT BEACH NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 - CHANGE OF NRC
PROJECT MANAGER

Effective July 4, 1993, NRC Project Management responsibility for the Point
Beach Nuclear Power Plant, Unit Nos. 1 and 2 has been transferred from
Anthony T. Gody, Jr. to Allen G. Hansen.
A1l direct correspondence for the Projec: Manager should be sent to:

Allen G. Hansen, Project Manager

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mail Stop 13-E-21

Washington, DC 20f55
Allen G. Hansen’s telephone number is 301-504-1390. Please revise your

records to reflect these changes.

Sincerely,

/ 7/.’ /6/ / /;77 ;a

John N. Hannon, ﬁroject Director
Project Directorate 111-3

Division of Reactor Projects I11/1V/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page



Mr. Robert E. Link Point Beach Nuclear Plant
Wisconsin Electric Power Company Unit Nos. 1 and 2

o

Ernest L. Blake, Jr.

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
2300 N Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037

Mr. Gregory J. Maxfield, Manager
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 5424]

Town Chairman

Town of Two Creeks

Route 3

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241

Chairman
Public Service Commission
of Wisconsin
Hills Farms State Office Building
Madison, Wisconsin 53702

Regional Administrator, Region I1I
U.S. Nuclear Pagulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen E1lyn, I1linois 60137

Resident Inspector’s Office

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
6612 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241



